

Dear Sir/Madam

I respect your decision about the splay but I feel the hedge is more of a problem than the tree, as the tree sits back in line with the street lights. The road measures 19 feet not 20 feet at the hedge so I feel the hedge could be cut back and allow better visibility for me to see down the road.

Could the entrance be made wider so not driving straight out more coming out in line with the road? I know it's a private matter with the owner of the house and it does not seem to be fixed at present.

I would appreciate if you would consider my situation and allow me to stay in the caravan which I have done for 6 mths. Morayshire council could sort this out as they allowed me to pay full council tax which gave me stability as I settled down since moving all my belongings up from Clackmannanshire.

If there is going to be an ongoing problem with this site as getting in and out could it be made clear if there would be access for livestock and as the entrance is already started for house the build do I need to put planning back in as planning application runs out on the 18<sup>th</sup> July 2018.

Would it be possible that the land has no beneficial use to carry out development would I be able to serve on planning a purchase notice or could I have some advice on the said above.

Yours

